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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Over the next two terms I will be inviting you to see your child take part in 

their Class Assembly. This is something that was very successful in my previous 

school and I would like to give parents the opportunity to see what is happening 

within our classrooms (and school grounds) here at Hipsburn Primary.   

 

There will also be opportunities for you to take part in crafts / activities with 

your child during the school day, I will write to you with further details during 

the Spring Term. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 


